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Milan, 2 December 2016 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces that Valentina 

Montanari has left her position as Chief Financial Officer of the Company 

as of today. 

 

Giancarlo Coppa, born in Milan on 31 March 1959, has extensive 

experience in the role, having served in companies such as SOGEFI and 

Ferrari. His position as Chief Financial Officer of the Company will start on 

Monday, 5 December 2016; the CV of the new CFO will be made available 

on the Group website.  
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